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Filming at Id-Daħla ta' Rinella and Ir-Ramla ta' Għajn Tuffieħa - Das Boot III 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners and owners of 

vessels, that filming activities will take place at Id-Daħla ta' Rinella and Ir-Ramla ta' Għajn 

Tuffieħa. 

 

The filming will be held as follows: 

 

At Id-Daħla ta' Rinella, from on the quay. 

 

Between Wednesday 3rd February 2021 at 0700 hours and Saturday 6th February 2021 

at 0700 hours (filming day and night). 

 

At Ir-Ramla ta' Għajn Tuffieħa, from on the beach. 

 

On Monday 1st March 2021 between 0700 hours and 1800 hours. 

 

Mariners and owners of vessels are informed that no vessel will be allowed to drop anchor 

or stay loitering within Id-Daħla ta' Rinella and Ir-Ramla ta' Għajn Tuffieħa while filming is 

taking place in the respective area. 

 

Any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12 and/or 

by any enforcement agency on site, are to be complied with. 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 177, 2537, 2538 

 
 


